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New link to the Sisters of Mercy voters' guide

Porsia Tunzi   |  Oct. 22, 2012  NCR Today 

Last week, I posted a blog [1]about a 2012 voters? guide the Sisters of Mercy created.

Within the blog was a link to their website. Unfortunately, the website was down over the weekend and the 
previous link no longer works.

The guide can now be viewed at a different link [2].

NCR apologizes for any inconvenience this has caused you. Thank you for reading.
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